
International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers

August 21, 2003                                                         Contact: Malinda Brent 202-728-6134

                                       
Verizon Parties to Continue Talking 

Unions negotiating with Verizon continued discussions with the company throughout the day 
Thursday.  Friday’s schedule remained uncertain.     

The Communications Workers of America and the International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers 
have been in on-again, off-again talks with the company since declining to strike on an original 
August 2 deadline.
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